
 

 

AGA KHAN FOUNDATION-AFGHANISTAN 

INVITATION FOR PRE-QUALIFCATION 

 

Aga Khan Foundation – Afghanistan invites Applicants to pre-qualification for Provision of Electronic 

Top-Up for Local Sims to AKF Kabul Office for the year 2024. 

 

Interested applicants are requested to send us a copy of Valid business license, Application letter, and 

National ID Card, so that we can find out how many applicants we will have in the process. 

 

Kabul: National Procurement Department 

Aga Khan Foundation Office Ghiyasuddin Watt Shahri Naw Kabul, Afghanistan. 

Email: Zahir.Bahaduri@akdn.org  

Contact Numbers: +93 (0) 799 15 94 93 & 799 30 80 40. 

 

 

Pre-qualification document distribution: From Wednesday 17, January to Tuesday 30, January 2024 

(Sunday to Thursday) from 08:30 am to 03:30 pm. 

 

Last date of Proposal submission: Wednesday 14 February 2024 at 03:30 Pm. 
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